
 

 

You are invited to attend a free Solihull SENCo briefing 

SENco Briefing – Summer 2022 

ABOUT:  

1. The green paper - SEND review: right support, right place, right time 

2. Support plans > writing smart targets 

3. Inclusion training and supporting staff to support children 

Evaluation comments from the April briefing: What did you find most useful?  

So much!!! …….As I’m new to the SENCo role, it was really useful to hear all the information 

given….. informative …. I really value these briefings: please continue to offer them 

WHEN: Wednesday 8th June 2022, 9.30 -11.30am 

WHERE: Microsoft Teams 

HOST: Solihull Early Years Team- Area SENCo’s 

YOU CAN: 

o Just listen 

o Join in if you wish 

o Ask questions or raise something linked to the meeting focus  

(by emailing them beforehand with your booking form, asking, or typing 

them into the chat box during the meeting) 

HOW TO BOOK: Please complete a booking form and return to 

eyenquiries@solihull.gov.uk  

You will receive a confirmation email with a Teams link to click on 

at the meeting start time (or up to five minutes before). 

 
https://www.solgrid.org.uk/eyc/training  

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/350685/Early_Years_Guide_to_SEND_Code_of_Practice_-_02Sept14.pdf
https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/send-review-right-support-right-place-right-time
http://www.solgrid.org.uk/eyc/training/booking-procedures/
mailto:eyenquiries@solihull.gov.uk
https://www.solgrid.org.uk/eyc/training

